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VOLUNTEER SERVICE AWARD

is hereby presented to


Sarah Brickman


Sarah Brickman, Senior Stewardship Coordinator at Duke Health Development and Alumni Affairs, we honor you as the 2020 recipient of the Association of Donor Relations Professionals Volunteer Service Award.

Sarah, you are one of ADRP’s most-committed volunteers, having served ADRP for multiple years in various capacities. Less than a year after becoming a member in July of 2015, you raised your hand and volunteered to serve on the Marketing and Communications Committee for the 2016 International Conference. You jumped in with both feet and immediately began giving back to the Association. You found a way to use your talents and experience to contribute to ADRP’s mission. Then, in 2018 you began contributing to The Hub and helped provide vision for the monthly newsletter moving forward. Soon after, you assumed the role of editor—a role which you continue to fill. 

As Hub Editor, you have held complete oversight of the editorial calendar and its features including videos, interviews with industry leaders, announcements and resources, and relevant articles; and you have done it exceptionally well. I am impressed not only with your organizational skills and tenacity, but also by your talent as a writer. It has been a privilege and joy to work alongside you this past year while writing the President’s Column. I have leaned on you for direction, inspiration, and an occasional nudge (or two) to meet deadlines.

Your leadership has impacted the entire ADRP community. You have given so much of yourself to the ADRP mission by sharing education, knowledge, and experience with members. You are helping ADRP build relationships for good and I am proud to call you not only a peer and colleague, but also a friend.

In recognition of your extraordinary ADRP volunteer experiences and commitment, we are proud to present you with the 2020 Association of Donor Relations Professionals Volunteer Service Award. Congratulations!



With sincere gratitude,



Michal Shaw, President			           		         		          	September 2020
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